Hazelton, Laura

From: LizPilgrim F
Sent: 30 October ;

To: Hazelton, Laura
Cc:
Subject: Planning application ref: 2018/3956/P

Dear Laura Hazelton

I am writing in support for the change of use to be granted to Breast Cancer Haven at the property
at Birkenhead Street, Kings Cross.

T understand that Breast Cancer Haven has to move out of its current location because of the lease expiry so
it is imperative that this new location is finalised asap and given the planning approval it needs.

Breast Cancer Haven provides extraordinary support for so many women going through one of the most
traumatic experiences of their life. It helps complement the cancer treatment which is brutal and life
changing.

I was diagnosed with Breast Cancer in April and have undergone chemotherapy and have just had a double
mastectomy. Breast Cancer Haven has helped me by providing a safety net which treatment alone can’t
give. Their complementary treatments are excellent and are used by so many women including myself.

The new location in Kings Cross is going to mean that even more people will be able to access Breast
Cancer Haven services as it’s just a few minutes from the main station. With being so much of a transport
hub, this means Breast Cancer Haven can support even more Breast Cancer affected people not only from
London but anywhere else nationally as Kings Cross is so connected.

Please can you approve their application, it means so much to so many.

Kind regards
Liz Pilgrim

babye
16 Hollingbourne Gardens

Ealini, London W13 8EN



